
 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

As you will appreciate, homework has an important and useful contribution in regards to your 
child’s education. It supports the development of personal organisation, diligence, 
independent working and research which both reinforces and extends learning.  

There is a homework club at the school which runs every Tuesday and Thursday from 3.00pm-
4.30pm in the sixth form study room – 705. This is fully staffed, and has full ICT provision. It is a 
quiet purposeful atmosphere that supports and encourages students to complete their 
homework, to the best of their ability. The facility provides all students with the opportunity to 
aspire to reach their full potential.   

In addition to this, if a student is experiencing difficulties with completing homework to an 
acceptable standard by the agreed timeframe, parents will be contacted by the school – Mr 
Lister or Mr Scott and offered support from the school. The usual indicator for this is the 
accumulation of three or more behaviour points by a student in the half-term. The aim is for 
students to become more independent and improve the standard of their homework, which 
will avoid any unnecessary behaviour points or detentions.  

In anticipation, your support in this matter is greatly appreciated. If your child would like to 
make use of the homework club, please encourage them to do so. If you are contacted by 
either Mr Lister or Mr Scott for your child to attend homework club, please support this action 
by insisting that your child is to attend the homework club.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mr Lister or Mr Scott via school reception – 01900 
813434, or on respective school email: p.lister@netherhall.cumbria.sch.uk or 
a.scott@netherhall.cumbria.sch.uk  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr P Lister & Mr A Scott 

 


